
 

AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its 
facilities, programs and services for persons with disabilities.  The Council Briefing Center in the lower level of Spokane City Hall, 808 W. 
Spokane Falls Blvd., is wheelchair accessible and also is equipped with an infrared assistive listening system for persons with hearing loss.  
Headsets may be checked out (upon presentation of picture I.D.) through the meeting organizer. Individuals requesting reasonable 
accommodations or further information may call, write, or email Human Resources at 509.625.6363, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, 
WA, 99201; or msteinolfson@spokanecity.org. Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Human Resources through the 
Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting date.    

 

 

  Bicycle Advisory Board 
APRIL 17, 2018 - 6:00 PM 

808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd.  
The Centennial Trail at Cincinnati Street 

 

 

 
Staff 
Liaison: 

      
BrandonBlankenagel 
Inga Note 
Louis Meuler 

 
    (509) 625-6419   bblankenagel@spokanecity.org 
    (509) 625-6331   inote@spokanecity.org 
    (509) 625-6096   lmeuler@spokanecity.org 
 

 Workshop: 

 

Tour of the Cincinnati Greenway Corridor.   ( Meet at the 
Centennial Trail at Cincinnati Street.) 

 

 Next BAB meeting is scheduled for  Tuesday, May 15, 2018 
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